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Ref: PN/DW       5 December 2006     
 
 
To: The Chairman and Members of the  
 DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 

(Councillors Norman, Bell, Carr, Crathorne, Gibbon, Griffin, 
Hawgood, Hopgood, Howarth, Jackson, Kinghorn, Lightley, 
Lodge, Rochford, Shaw, Simpson, Southwell, Stoddart, Syer, 
Taylor, Walker, Wolstenholme and Young) 
 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
A Meeting of the DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE will be held in the Town Hall, Durham, 
on Wednesday 13 December 2006 at 5.30pm. 
 
 
 BUSINESS 
 
   1. Apologies for Absence 
 

2. Minutes  
 
3. Report of Head of Planning Services 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 

Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Chief Executive 

